

Good Beginnings

Post Office Box 5054, West Lebanon, NH 03784 Phone: (603)298-9524 Website: www.gbuv.org

Celebrating 31 years of service to families with new babies
Tax ID 22-3096726

Executive Director: Karen Morton

Program Director: Denise Gariepy

Board Members:

Jewelia Chevalier Lebanon, NH

Cathy Girard Norwich, VT

Pamela Graham Hanover, NH

Laura Greer, MD Etna. NH

Anita Hamalainen White River Junction, VT

George Hanna (Treasurer) Lebanon, NH

Nancy Johnson (Secretary) Hartland, VT

Maureen Krauland Lebanon, NH

Amy Pattison Hanover, NH

Kris Pekala Lyme, NH

Kathy Pilchman Grantham, NH

Linda Shemanske (Vice President) West Lebanon, NH

Christine Taylor (President) Lyme, NH

Sally Wood Grantham, NH

Jesse Gyongyos (Tuck: Revers Fellow) West Lebanon, NH

Founders:
Dorothy Campion-Corcoran
Eileen Daschbach
Peg Little
Trix Officer
Linda Shemanske
Joan Weider

May 11, 2017

Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society PO Box 633

Hanover, NH 03755

Dear Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society:

Good Beginnings would like to express our sincere appreciation to the Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society for the generous donation of \$5658.86 that Good Beginnings received on May 11, 2017. This gift enables Good Beginnings to continue serving many Upper Valley families of new babies.

Over the past 30 years, though our mission has remained the same, our services have expanded. In the 2016 fiscal year, we added volunteer services to foster families; offered services to a wider geographic region; expanded our volunteer training on issues of post-partum depression; collaborated with a professor from the Geisel School of Medicine at Dartmouth College to seek a grant to offer postpartum depression in-home counseling; and offered wisdom and advice to another organization in Illinois starting a non-profit modeled after Good Beginnings (sisteringcu.org).

We are so appreciative of the support from the Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society which enables us to continue serving Upper Valley families and training new volunteers. Currently we have 104 volunteers who served 267 families last year. Your gift provides that opportunity. The Hanover Consumer Cooperative Society will be acknowledged in our annual newsletter thanks and on our letterhead.

Thank you, Pennies for Change!

With appreciation,

Karen Morton
Executive Director

Good Beginnings of the Upper Valley is grateful for support from: The Barrette Family Fund of the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation, Bishop's Charitable Assistance Fund, Jack & Dorothy Byrne Foundation, Jane B. Cook 1992 Charitable Trust, Coop Food Store, Couch Family Foundation, Philip and Jane Currier Fund, Donley Foundation, Lane & Elizabeth Dwinell Charitable Trust-Trustee: Bank of America, Geokon, Inc, Hall/Arnold 2011 Sunset Fund-New Hampshire Charitable Foundation, Hypertherm HOPE Foundation, Emily Landecker Foundation, Rosebud Fund-New Hampshire Charitable Foundation, John M. Shapiro Charitable Trust, Anne Segal-Vermont

Community Foundation and many individual donors.